
From:   David Jillson   

To:   Leann Nguyen   
Date:   February 03, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0901-EX-CN-2019
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 0901-EX-CN-2019
Ref. 53029

Ms. Nguyen:

Pursuant to the comments of the MAG, the application under File No. 0901-EX-CN-2019 has been
amended to specify discrete frequencies between 230-325 MHz, while avoiding the frequencies on FAA
Annex A.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


